
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 19, 2006 

 

 

 

Honorable Members of the 

West Allis Common Council  

City Hall 

West Allis, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

I am herewith reappointing Ms. Catherine Narloch as a member of the West Allis Block Grant Committee.  

She serves as one of the two Third Aldermanic District Representatives, and her two-year term will expire on 

September 1, 2008. 

 

Ms. Narloch is a lifetime resident of West Allis and currently resides at 1475 South 91st Street.  She is 

widowed, the mother of three children and grandmother of six grandchildren.  Ms. Narlock received her 

Bachelor of Science Degree in Education from Mt. Mary College in 1961.  She performed Recertification 

Coursework in 1987 at Alverno College. 

 

Ms. Narloch was a Second Grade Teacher at Irving School from 1961 to 1963.  She was extensively involved 

in the PTA and held various offices during her service in the 1970's.  Ms. Narloch was the Church Organist 

for 13 years at St. Aloysius Parish and was an elected member and trustee of the Parish Council.  She 

performed volunteer work for the Meals on Wheels Program and at the West Allis Health Department. Ms. 

Narloch was inducted as an honorary member of the National Honor Society of West Allis Central High 

School in 1988. 

 

Ms. Narloch was a member of the West Allis-West Milwaukee, et al. School Board from 1979-1991 and 

served as both President and Vice President, along with other appointments.  She is a member of the League 

of Women Voters and the Womens Club of West Allis.  She is a member of St. Aloysius Parish. 

 

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeannette Bell, 

Mayor 
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